
 

Date: 26/09/2023 
 

The General Manager, Listing Department, 
Bombay Stock Exchange Limited, 
P.J. Tower, Dalal Street, Mumbai - 400 001. 
 
 
Fax: 022 - 2272 3121/ 1278/ 1557 
E-Mail: corp.relations@bseindia.com 
 
Scrip ID: WONDERLA 
Scrip Code: 538268 

The Vice President, Listing Department, 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited, 
‘Exchange Plaza’, Bandra Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (East), Mumbai - 400 051. 
 
Fax: 022 – 26598237/38 
E-Mail: cmlist@nse.co.in 
 
 
Symbol: WONDERLA 

 
Dear Sir/ Madam, 
 
Sub: Reply to clarification sought by the Exchanges for spurt in volume of shares of the 
Company.  
 
This is with reference to the letters:  

NSE/CM/Surveillance/13422 dated September 25, 2023 received through Email; 

L/SURV/ONL/PV/KB/ 2023-2024 / 335 dated September 26, 2023 received through Email  

With respect to the captioned subject.  

In compliance with Regulation 30 of the SEBI (LODR) Regulations 2015, the Company has been 

promptly intimating to the Stock Exchanges the events and price sensitive information that 

may have bearing on the performance of the Company.  

The spurt in the traded volume of shares of the Company in the recent past is purely market 

driven.  

We wish to clarify that the information furnished by the Company is in public domain and the 

Company will keep the Stock Exchanges duly informed of the price sensitive information, if 

any.  

Thanking You, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For Wonderla Holidays Limited  
 
 
Srinivasulu Raju Y 
Company Secretary 
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